
KINDERGARTEN NEWSFLASH  

January 21, 2011 

 

Dear Kindergarten Families, 

This short week was a review week due to Martin Luther King, Jr. Day and 

our snowy weather days.  With that being said, our short academic week 

incorporated the following: 

 

Literacy:  We Read: The Mitten and the students enjoyed drawing a picture 

from the story and writing to finish the sentence – “If I were wearing 

mittens, I could….” 

The students also finished their snowman projects from last week and wrote 

about their snowman that they made.  (My snowman…) 

 

  Phonics – Review of short “i” 

  Handwriting – “Ii” (cont.) 

  

       

Math:  Chapter 8. 

We learned to recognize and represent numbers 0-12 in many different 

arrangements and parts. 

We learned to order numbers in sequence from 0-12. 

We tested out of Chapter 7 last week. 

 

 

Religion:   

We learned to appreciate that our family members teach us new things at 

home.   

 



 

 

Some important items: 

      

    ● Second quarter report cards will be out soon and I have completed 

the student assessments. 

 

  

    ● We will be starting our Math Packet Folders next week.   

(couldn’t this week due to short week). 

 

 

● Catholic Schools Week is January 31st – February 4th, 2011. 

 

 

● FYI - Our Class Color for Kindergarten is White. 

 

 

 

 Have a great weekend! 

 

Ms. Cavanagh 

 

 

 

 

 


